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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Schwartzwalder Mine – File No. M-1977-300, Colorado Legacy Land, LLC -
Amendment Application (AM-6) - History Colorado #80175


Mckee-Huth - HC, Holly <holly.mckee@state.co.us> Wed, Aug 4, 2021 at 11:42 AM
To: Amy Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

From: History Colorado,
Office of Archaeology and Historic Preservation

Dear Ms. Eschberger: 
 
Attached is our letter
on the subject undertaking in Adobe PDF format.
 
Please contact me at the
below information if you have any questions.
 

Sincerely,

Holly McKee-Huth

Holly McKee-Huth
Cultural Resource
Information | GIS Specialist | 

Section 106 Compliance

Pronouns: she/her/hers

History Colorado |
Office of Archaeology and Historic Preservation

303/866-4670

1200 Broadway|Denver,
Colorado 80203|HistoryColorado.org

The Office of Archaeology and Historic
Preservation is teleworking indefinitely, and is now accepting  electronic
submissions through its secure file transfer system, MoveIT. Information for MoveIT and digital submissions is available
here.
For permit related items, file searches, and curation agreements, please
continue to contact the appropriate
personnel or refer to our website
for further guidance.

Under
the Colorado Open Records Act (CORA), all messages sent by or to me on
this state-owned e-mail account may be subject to public disclosure.
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Amy Eschberger 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re: Schwartzwalder Mine – File No. M-1977-300, Colorado Legacy Land, LLC - Amendment Application (AM-
6) (HC#80175) 
  
Dear Ms. Eschberger: 
 
We received your letter dated July 29, 2021 initiating consultation with our office on the subject action pursuant 
to the Colorado State Register Act – Colorado Revised Statute (CRS) 24-80.1 et. seq. 
 
A search of our database indicates that no properties of historical significance included or nominated for inclusion 
in the state register have been recorded within the proposed permit area. Please note, as most of Colorado has not 
been inventoried for cultural resources, our files contain incomplete information. Consequently, there is the 
possibility that as yet unidentified cultural resources exist within the proposed permit area. The requirements 
under CRS 24-80 part 13 apply and must be followed if human remains are discovered during ground disturbing 
activities.   
 
We thank you for the opportunity to comment.  If we may be of further assistance, please contact Holly McKee-
Huth, Cultural Resource Information/Section 106 Compliance at (303) 866-4670/holly.mckee@state.co.us.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Steve Turner, AIA 
State Historic Preservation Officer 
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